Joel <jhamburgh@sc.rr.com>

Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov
2/21/2018 8:22:57 PM

SCE & G Dominion Energy Merger

Governor and LT. Governor,

| am writing to you in regards to the proposed merger of SCE&G and Dominion Energy. | am in favor of the merger. |
feel the customers should not be liable for the failed nuclear plant. | know many mistakes were made but that can not
be fixed, its water over the dam. Yes, | would be foolish not to say | want lower rates and a refund check. We installed
solar on our modular home last year, ( 35 panels ), and our electric bill for this month was still $468.00. Between the
rates being higher than the national average and the credit of solar power being made and sent back to SCE&G is not
paying well. We have cut our usage by 75% but our bill is only cut 50%, does not sound right to us. With the credit
rating of SCE&G being lowered and the cost of the failed plant | feel this merger is needed. If not the rates will
continue to increase. For me this is clearly corporate level and has nothing to do with the employees, they are great!.

Please help move this merger forward. If there was another company looking at our state | am sure the rumor mill
would have had it all over Facebook by now, take the deal. May God bless you, our state, and our families and make
South Carolina a great state to help keep America great. Thank You , your loyal voter, Joel Hamburgh — Summerville
SC.
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